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Hello legislators, 

Vote by mail is one of the wonderful services of the State of Oregon.  

This brings true democracy to our state as it makes voting for everyone accessible 

and free. People don’t have to take off of work, people who are sick can vote, and no 

postage is needed.  

Please vote NO on the proposal to make voting in person.  

Lois Statk 


